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St Joseph's is committed to o the ongoing duty of care that we have for the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children and young people

Monday 31st July 2023
Dear Families

We have had many requests this year for the opportunity to order School Lunches online. The
School Advisory Council and Parents & Friends have been working to find a provider that is
able to provide this service for us.

We are extremely grateful to Justin and Rachel Cleary for the many years they have provided
lunches for the children of St Joseph's. They have been an integral part of the life of St
Joseph's and looked to accommodate our needs.

We are pleased to inform families that the Rochester Bakery has agreed to provide an online
lunch order service for St Joseph's, commencing Friday 4th August.

This service will be provided in conjunction with School Lunch Online.
Attached to this letter are:

e Flyer about School Lunch Online

e Information on how to create a family account
For the next few weeks, as the Bakery organises their routines around ordering and delivery,
this will only be offered on a Friday. The intention is that more order days will be added in good
time.
Until then, the Parent & Friends will offer a Hot Lunch each Wednesday. A flyer for this is also
attached. Families will be able to order lunch for a Wednesday via school and it will be
provided to the children at 11.40am.
If you have any queries or questions, please don't hesitate to ask us or a member of the

Parents & Friends.

Kind regards

Principal
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